
	

	

	
 
     Greetings in Christ                                                                                                 May & June 2022 
 
  
   Greetings in the name of our Lord Jesus Christ, I pray this letter finds you in the joy of the Lord. 
Thank you so much for your prayers for Marta during this difficult time, I am a little late getting you an 
update on her and praise the Lord we have some better news. First of all, we flew back to Chile on 
Friday June 17th. And it is freezing cold down here.  
   All of the test that were done on Marta at Moffitt Cancer Center in Tampa Florida come back good, 
praise the Lord! Doctor said that she would not recommend radiation at this time and hopefully never. 
She said the little bit of good radiation can do will not out way the bad it can do on the body; we are 
very happy about that. In Chile they did recommend the radiation, so you can see the difference in 
going to Moffitt and having them run their test. Moffitt said they wanted to run all new test on her 
again in November, so that is so many months from now we returned to Chile and the work and will 
return for a couple of weeks in November. Only down side to the cancer Marta had in her Thyroid is 
that it was ¨Tall Cell Cancer¨ and that is a more aggressive form. We are trusting our Lord for his 
continued healing and blessing so that she will never have any more problems.  
   If the test in November come back good maybe she will just need regular checkups hopefully. 
Doctor said if she had waited a couple more years, they would not have been able to help her. We 
are so thankful that our God made it known to us and we were able to get some good treatment 
started right away. Thank you so much for your help and for our God providing everything we needed 
through his churches. Also, for the many prayers from Gods people. What great peace knowing you 
are our help in a time of need.  
   Our first service back in Chile was Father’s Day and the church had something special planned and 
what a blessing to see the love from the people of Chile toward us. I’m going to attach some photos 
of the service last Sunday. I have so much work to do, pray for me. Marta is still recovering from 
everything and I need to let her heal at her speed.  
   Lastly, pray for me as the work in Chile is so great and the gospel of Christ is so need in Santiago. 
Thank you for allowing us to serve as your missionaries in Santiago Chile. Thank you for your heart 
for missions and for those who have still not heard about Jesus Christ and the gospel. 
 
 
 
   
 
                                                                                                                     Mike & Marta Mullins 
                                                                                                                     Missionaries to Chile 

    

	



	

	

 
                                              
 
  

	 	

	 	

	 	


